
Now is the time to apply for financial aid for the 2015 fall semester by 
completing the 2015/2016 FAFSA.  We encourage you to use the IRS Data 
Retrieval process when completing your FAFSA.  Refer to FAFSA/IRS 
Data Retrieval at https://www.kvcc.edu/admissions/finaid/ for more 
information.

The FAFSA is available on the web at – www.fafsa.gov .  If you have any 
questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 269.488.4340 or 
finaid@kvcc.edu .

The Financial Aid Office will start downloading and processing 2015/2016
FAFSA information in April.  Please check your MyValley account to 
review your financial aid information.  If you haven’t heard from our office 
by the end of May, please contact us.


